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OFFICIAL MINUTES
Friday, May 19, 2017
The Business Luncheon Annual Session Executive Board Meeting of the SDDHA was held Friday, May 19 at 11:00 AM mountain time; 12:00 PM central time in Sioux Falls, SD, the President being in the chair and the Secretary being present.  The meeting was called to order at 11:00 AM mountain time; 12:00 PM central time by President Darlene Bogenpohl and introductions were given. A quorum was established. The agenda was reviewed and approved. Minutes from the last years Business Luncheon were approved. 
Changes to the Bylaws were explained and presented to the membership. Jean Gross moved to approve the changes to the Bylaws, and the motion passed. 
Ann Brunick, Chair of University of South Dakota Department of Dental Hygiene made an address to update the members of what is happening in the Department. Dr. Jason Aanenson, President of South Dakota Dental Association also made an address to send greetings from SDDA. 
Dellman recognized Professor Beverly Kennedy with a retirement gift. The Hygienist of the Year Award was presented to Jean Gross. 
The slate of officers was presented to the membership.  Diane Dawson moved to accept the slate of officers, motion passed. The Executive Board Officers of 2017-2018 were installed by Beverly Kennedy. 
	Immediate Past President – Darlene Bogenpohl
	President – Nichole Willuweit
	President Elect – Amy Ericks
	Vice-President – Sam Goossen
	Secretary – Katie Williams
	Legislative Chair – Carissa Regnerus
	Treasurer – Leslie Greager
	Western Continuing Education Coordinator – Chelsea Johnson
	Eastern Continuing Education Coordinator – Shayna Berke
	Information Officer – Patricia Aylward

Willuweit delivered a presidential address. 
Meeting was adjourned by President Willuweit at 11:45AM mountain time, 12:45 PM central time.
